KATHY WARD

From:

Carol Cordero < carolcordero19@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, April 07, 2015 1:39 PM

To:

KATHY WARD

Subject:

Chickens in Dana Point

I'm unable to attend the meeting tonight, but wanted to let you know that I am in favor of allowing chickens in Dana Point on residential properties.

I agree that there may need to be some restrictions as to how many chickens per square foot of property or noise levels, etc., but believe that unkempt barking dogs can be more of a nuisance than a few pet chickens. Our neighboring communities including Laguna Beach and San Juan Capistrano allow chickens & I believe we should too.

Carol Cordero

Dana Point resident

Agenda Item No. 25
4/7/15